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PLEASE KEEP ATTACHED TO THE CIRCUIT
Please contact the editor for a copy of this newsletter. Do not remove

Adlet prices and rules:

Euro 50 cents equivalent in recent mint stamps from your country per line.
Please do not send cash.
All adlets must be sent directly to the address of the editor of the CCCC newsletter.
If you wish to receive a printed copy of your ad after it is published, please add Euro1.03 for 
Europe,  Euro 1.20 for the rest of the world in recent mint stamps from your country to the total.

CCCC Editor
Rik Dessers
Heidepark 27
9280 Lebbeke
Belgium
Phone: 0032 52 411215
Email: rik@freims.com

CCCC-91086
A.S. Banga,  J.J. Philatelic Centre, M-1 Dewan House, Ajay Enclave, New Delhi - 110018 
India. E-mail: jjanmolgk9@gmail.com

Want to exchange thematic mint stamps, S/Sh, thematic cancelled covers /F.D.C’s, postal sta-
tionary etc... with philatelists world wide.  Can give in exchange  from India, Nepal, China, Bra-
sil etc... Reply assured.  Write in Englidh.

Renata H. Thompson, 241 Beachers Brook Lane, Cary, NC 27511-5506 USA
E-mail: bandart2@nc.rr.com

I would like to exchange FDCs, since 1990, unaddressed in many topics, for FDCs from your 
country or mint stamps by want list. Also, many worldwide postcards, some older, to be ex- 
changed for stamps or FDCs, stationery from your country. Please get in touch with me via 
mail or e-mail.

Phil Schreiber, 123 So. Adelaide-3B, Highland Park NJ 08904 USA.
E-mail: lst9911943@optimum.net

I wish to exchange naval, seapost & Polar covers & postcards

S.H. Teo, 47 Green�eld Drive, Singapore 451946

Exchange of covers and stamps. With China and Russia pen pals.

Looking Forward to 2015
Once every two years CCC members meet to plan for our club future.   The 
meetings alternate between North America and the rest of the world.  We 
met in 2013 at the annual big Stampshow festival of the American Phila-
telic Society—CCCC is an a�liated group.   The previous meeting was in 
Poland.

Now is not too early to begin thinking about where we will gather next 
year.  I believe we should try to move our meeting worldwide.  Outside 
Europe and North America we have sizable numbers of members in Asia 
(especially Japan and India), South America (especially Brasil and Argen-
tina).  Before someone hits me with  a boomerang,  I should mention that 
we also have many members in Australia.  Where would you like to meet?  
Personally I would nominate Amritsar, Buenos Aires, and Perth but that 
only represents my travel experience.  Nominate your favorites.

Members enjoyed meeting during the APS Stampshow because it 
provided many other philatelic opportunities.  It might be good if CCC 
could meet during a major philatelic event  outside North America.  If you 
have suggestions, 
tell me.  
We can share  the 
possibilities  in fu-
ture newsletters.

Richard Speer  
MD-9

 

 


